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WEEKLY E-BULLETIN – October 3th – October 7th  

Good evening Puntledge Families, 

It is hard to believe that we are already into October next week.  Please continue to 
check out our website as we are uploading more and more images from our daily 
life here at Puntledge. 

We raised over $1000 dollars for Terry Fox! Thanks Mr. Streit😊 

Perhaps the biggest news is that we have our Buddy Benches installed! 

School News: 

We continue to ask that all families complete a daily health check for their child. 
Students and adults should not come to school if they are sick. Please stay home.   

Friday: September 30th  

• No School Reconciliation Day 

Monday: October 3rd  

Tuesday: October 4th  

• Parking Lot closed for our Grade 4/5 cycling program 
• Grade 7 Try a Trade ( Div. 23) 

Wednesday: October 5th 

• Parking Lot closed for our Grade 4/5 cycling program 
• Photo Day (retakes are October 28th) 
• Cross Country @ Valley View Details 

Thursday: October 6th 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/ecole-puntledge-park-elementary/cross-country/


• Parking Lot closed for our Grade 4/5 cycling program (AM only) 
• Open House - Parents are invited to their child's class for an Open House on 

Thursday, October 6th from 2:00 to 2:30.  Teachers and students are excited 
to showcase the learning environment and the journey for the year ahead.  
All parents are welcome!  Open House is intended as a general overview of 
the classroom and not a personal interview with the teacher. 

• Salmon Fest - The 5ish annual Salmon fest will be celebrated next 
Thursday, October 6th from 2:30 to 4:00 on the school grounds.  Several 
activities are planned for the event. Everyone welcome! 

• Oder deadline for October 11th hot lunch (see below) 

Friday: October 7th  

• Getting ready for the weekend 

PAC News: 

The first Hot Lunch of Pizza  will be Tuesday, October 11th.   Parents can log in, 
and if you are new, create an account through: 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/puntledgepark .  

We also have a hot lunch date set for October 25th . All orders must be complete 
with payment or they will not be confirmed.  For Oct 11th the ordering will be 
accepted until 2:30 October 6th .  

PAC is also looking for a few volunteers for each of the days to make it happen.  If 
you can help out please contact David Frisch at  frisch.david@gmail.com 

 

Community News   

Care Around School Grounds : Unfortunately, the grounds of École Puntledge 
Park are frequented after-hours by people sometimes leaving behind potentially 
dangerous objects such as needles, drug paraphernalia, bottles, etc….  School 
Admin and teachers on supervision duty do a sweep of the grounds in the morning 
but can’t possibly cover the entire property.  The School District and local police 
have been made aware of the situation and have offered their cooperation.  
Families are encouraged to remind children not to touch these kinds of objects and 
to immediately tell an adult where they were found. 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/puntledgepark
mailto:frisch.david@gmail.com


Please check out more community events on our Website: 
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/ecole-puntledge-park-elementary/ 

Upcoming Dates: 

October 10: No school Thanksgiving 
October 11: Hot Lunch (Pizza) 
October 12: Wacky Wheelie Wednesday and Cross Country at Huband 
October 14: Vision Screening for grades 2, 4,and 7 (more info coming soon) 
October 21 : No School Pro-D Day 
 
 

Noah Burdett 

Principal/Directeur 

École Puntledge Park Elementary 

250-334-4495 

 

Purpose: Working through education to improve the lives of those in my community. 

 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/ecole-puntledge-park-elementary/

